
From: Jack Groshans Sent: Sunday, July 9, 2023 9:59 AM 
To: Sellen, Erica A <Erica.Sellen@sdcounty.ca.gov> 
Subject: [External] Fallbrook / Rainbow detachment 
 
Dear Erica, and LAFCO Commissioners.  
 
As a resident of the community since 2016, I again urge the passage of the Fallbrook 
and Rainbow detachment from the San Diego County water authority.  The LAFCO staff 
recommendation consistently supports this position, and there is a negotiated fee to 
address the impact of this detachment    
   
Your vote in support of this matter on 10 July addresses a need to keep this local matter 
in the hands of those directly affected.  The customers of the Fallbrook and Rainbow 
should be the ones deciding whether or not the expected savings are a sound reason to 
detach.    
   
Thank you for consideration, and please bring this multi-year request to a successful 
conclusion.  
   
Sincerely,  
Jack F Groshans  
Fallbrook, CA  
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